
From: Mike Kierstead
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No to northern pass
Date: Monday, July 10, 2017 9:19:22 PM

I am a resident of Salem NH
I do not want the northern pass!
Bad for our state! We live in the most beautiful state in the country! Let's keep it that way!
Thank you
Mike kierstead
Salem nh 03079
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